
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/S30e/12/24/201     Date: 12.12.2024 

NOTICE  

 

The college will remain closed on 13 December 2024 on account of 

post Blood donation Camp held on 12.12.2024. 

 

In his context, I would also like to congratulate all the blood donors, the 

organizing team members, the teaching and non-teaching staff 

members for the joint collaborative event arranged beautifully and 

meticulously today towards the noble service for the society and the 

nation which is reflected in our institutional vision. 

Best wishes to all for the exemplary work. 

       

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr. Sen 

Principal     
 

  
 

 


